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Good News...Memorial Day Is On Its Way! 

Thank you to Amanda Wong and Cynthia Montagnino for stepping up 

to join the Board as Trustees focusing on Activities! Their efforts will 

enable Lakeridge West to celebrate our traditional Memorial Day 

Weekend and offer a creative and fun calendar later in the summer.  

Both of these women are busy moms who are employed outside the 

home. Amanda has lived here since 2018. She manages an 

insurance business with her husband, Daniel Delgaiso; conducts 

special events and parties for children and adults, and is the parent of 

two boys and a girl. You may have seen her facepainting our young 

residents at other LWCA parties.  

Cynthia is a pharmacist in East Brunswick who has lived here since 

2015. She has two young boys who keep her and her husband 

running with baseball, swimming, and school activities. She has also 

been a familiar volunteer in our community.  

Both Amanda and Cynthia are interested in new ideas and your input. 

Email them pool@lakeridgewest.org and watch for sign-up sheets for 

activities. And please continue to help make our events a success! 

 

Memorial Day Activities Set for Saturday, May 24 

Little people can start decorating bikes, scooters, and wagons to 

march in our Memorial Day Parade on Saturday, May 24, starting at 

noon at the corner of Prest Mill and Midsummer. LWCA residents can 

look forward to our 2025 season with the pool opening, a barbeque, 

potluck dishes, and a bounce house generously donated by the 

Pappas Family and EXP Realty.  

Watch your email and Facebook for more information, reservations, 

and RSVP. We need to properly plan for food purchases and other 

supplies so please let us know. In case of inclement weather, rain 

date will be announced. Many thanks to new Board members Amanda 

Wong and Cynthia Montagnino for organizing the events. 

 

Trees Cut Back and Trimmed 

Sometimes people wonder why the Assessment occasionally 

increases or where “spare” cash goes. Well, this spring alone, LWCA 

spent almost $8,000 getting trees removed that were either dead or 

had branches overhanging the main pool, the kiddie pool, and the 

playground. Some of these presented hazards, and the Pool Club is 

our collective property. This kind of upkeep is not always obvious but 

must be done to assure the safety of residents and functioning of our 

equipment. Additionally, residents also help with branch removal all 

over the property that routinely occurs with heavy winds and rain.  

 

Residents Help Get Club Property Ready for Opening 

Although lifeguards get furniture and the pool ready for 

homeowners, there is still much to be accomplished. 

Residents volunteered last Sunday to weed, clean grills 

and storage facilities, pick up branches and debris, and 

rake tons of leaves. Many thanks to Brian Banzaca, Ed 

and Heather Hollema, Yvonne, Jennifer, and Kaitlyn 

Mazza, Ben Lamac, Karen Paton, Jeff, Jack, and Ryan 

Goldman, Sam from Cymbeline, Cynthia Montagnino, 

Ryan Gervasi, Mike Stevenson, Teresa Rafferty, and 

Mike Kurtas,  
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How to Reach Us 

www.lakeridgewest.org 

www.facebook.com/groups/lakeridgewest 

Questions? Email pool@lakeridgewest.org 

2025 Annual Assessment Due 

Today, May 1 


